
 

CHAIR’S MONTHLY REPORT 

JULY and AUGUST  2016 
 

 

 

Following are highlights for the period of July and August 2016. 

 

Thursday, July 7 

 

 Met with the Director of Education and Executive Office staff regarding the 

Strategic Planning Retreat and other matters 

 

 

Thursday, July 14 

 

 Along with the Director of Education, Trustee Del Grande and Trustee 

Andrachuk met with the President and Executive Director of the Ontario 

Catholic School Trustees’ Association at the CEC 

 

 Met with a representative of Campaign Life 

 

 Attended the Toronto Rotary Club Scholarship Dinner 


